Fermanent Rpncsentistive of Binbiadbs to the NYpuited Nistions

820 SECOND AVENUE, 9TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017
(212) 551 - 4300  FAX (646) 329 - 6824

October 3, 2019

H.E. Ms. Mona Juul

Permanent Representative of Norway
Permanent Mission of Norway

to the United Nations

One Dag Hammarskjold Plaza

885 Second Avenue, 35th Floor
New York, NY 10017

Excellency,

I write to you in your capacity as President of ECOSOC. It is my honor to inform you that
Barbados will present its VNR at the next HLPF in July 2020. Itrust that the slate is still open and
this notice is in good time.

Please except, Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

oes PS - Edison Alleyne, Economic Affairs and Sustainable Development
Ministry of Finance, Economic Affairs and Investment
PS - Simone Rudder
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
PS - Alies Jordan
Prime Minister’s Office
Didier Trebucg, UN Resident Coordinator.
Barbados and the OECS




